Newsletter 3 GM April, 2019

Welcome to Asikkala to the 44nd General meeting 16-19 may 2019

1. Registration

We remind you most kindly to send your registration form as soon as possible.

It is necessary for logistics so we can organize the puck up from the airport and, in order to do that please let us know your arrival to Helsinki and the number of the flight.

There are several towns that have not informed this matter. Please make it ASAP.

2. Preparatory work for the General Meeting

Delegations are kindly requested to do some preparatory work for the workshops, which will be held during the meeting.

First of all we ask you to tell us, in which groups you are going to take part to at the workshops.

It is also important to work the materials beforehand to be given to workshop leaders.

The pre-work doesn't have to be long as far you handle the issues 2/3.

(The annex of workshops attached as a reminder)

3. Accommodation

The other reason for the final registrations is that our hotel is almost full. We have to ask you most kindly to reconsider the needs for single rooms.

Please try to make pairs, if you do not do that we will have to do it.

(Many towns have already expressed their will to share rooms. Thank you for that.)

The fact we can't change is that we only have one hotel and limited number of rooms and beds.



4. Contact persons

For any enquires please do not hesitate to contact us. More information about the transports, clothing and other practical matters will follow in Newsletter IV.

GM merja.palokangas@asikkala.fi +358 44 7780 701

rinna.ikola-norrbacka@asikkala.fi +358 44 7780 210/ Mayor

See you soon! Welcome!

Attachments;
Appendix 1
GM program
Registration GM workshops

